
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Public Works (DPW) is seeking wall donations from commercial property 

owners for its graffiti prevention initiative MuralsDC.  

 

MuralsDC is a graffiti prevention program designed to end the cycle of tagging on commercial 

buildings. It works by replacing tagged walls with original works of art.  

 

 

 

 

Public art and Murals have been proven to: 

 

o Brighten blighted corridors 

o Boost economic development 

o Is a great way to get your name out into the community 

o Can strengthen your community outreach efforts 

 

 

DPW will consider submissions for this free program that meet the following criteria: 

 

o Donated space must be for commercial use (cannot be a private residence) and located in the 

District of Columbia. 

o The program will consider concrete and brick surfaces only. 

o Owners must consent (via a signed Authorization and Release form) to donate wall space for 

at least one year and leave the mural intact for that year. 

o Donated space must be highly visible by vehicles and/or pedestrian traffic. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Email Nancee.lyons@dc.gov 

Call 202-671-2637 

Visit http://www.muralsdcproject.com 
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